
 
Director Report: December 2023 
 
We have had a great semester and will be ending it strong. Western classes ended earlier this week. Our trades 
classes are wrapping up their end of semester projects. We have one week left with students. We are also preparing 
for next semester’s classes.  
 
This semester we had 19 high school students earn their OSHA-10 certification, 1 student earned an ASE 
certification, and 9 CNA students earn their CPR Certification.  
 
Festival of Trees last week was fantastic. We raised $700 for CCHEC and about $4000 total. We had an estimate of 
350 people in the building on Saturday, but that’s the low estimate. People loved the Grinch, the activities with the 
library and museum, and the food trucks had great things to say as well. It was really a sight to see and such a great 
event for CCHEC. A huge thank you to our staff members. They did a tremendous job.  
 
Congratulations to Ryanne Mikesell for being selected as a member of the Leadership Carbon County Class of 
2024!  
 
Lastly, I want to wish everyone a good and safe Christmas and New Year’s! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


